
DEAR USMNEWS.NET 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
I don’t know why Russ Willis stepped down from a high level administrative job [Vice President 
for Administrative Affairs], but I’d be surprised if it was overwork as suggested during a recent 
Faculty Senate meeting.  The reason I’d leave a job like that and take a sizeable pay cut is terror 
that I would be the next person Martha would throw under the bus.  She hasn’t been reluctant to 
do it from the very beginning of her presidency.  If you think Willis would be paranoid to worry 
about tire tracks down his back, just ask Bob Lyman, Homer Coffman or Mike Herndon, to name 
only the three most recent bodies crushed courtesy of Martha Saunders. 
 
Name withheld. 

http://www.usmnews.net/Rest%20for%20the%20Weary.pdf

